
From: karen goulder 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 8:49:17 AM 
To: environmentalhealth@westsussex.gov.uk <environmentalhealth@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application objection on grounds of health.  
  
Hi I am sending you these pic , to reinforce my objection to the increase of trade at RSL ref 
WSCC/021/23. This is the effect inside and outside my home in the summer months. 
No one should have to put up with living like this. 
  
Mant thanks for your attention 
K. Goulder 
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